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SolarEdge Energy Bank version 02 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
We have started shipping a new version of the Energy Bank battery (P/N BAT-10K1PS0B-02). 
This new version of our residential DC-coupled battery is nearly identical to the previous 
(P/N BAT-10K1PS0B-01) version, including all key specifications, while complying with new 
and advanced safety standards. There is no change in price between the two battery 
versions. 
 
Through improvements in its mechanical design, we were able to design our new battery to 
certify with the UL9540A standard, on top of the existing IEC62619 EU, making it one of the 
first residential batteries to meet the strictest standards for fire safety hazards. The 
installation has been simplified and the package no longer contains a fire extinguisher.  
 
In the upcoming weeks, as we continue to rollout SolarEdge Home, we’ll change the name of 
this battery to “SolarEdge Home Battery”. 
 
Thank you for powering your business with us,  
The SolarEdge team 
 
 
 
 


